The Chenango Forks School District completed the inspection of the district buildings on June 2, 2017, to
determine if asbestos is present and if any action is needed to avoid potential health hazards to
students. A management plan has been developed in accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency
Response Act to ensure the continued provision and maintenance of a safe environment for students,
employees and visitors. The plan includes training maintenance staff to prevent disturbance of asbestos,
periodic inspections, surveillance, and abatement activities by trained personnel. A copy of the school’s
management plan is available in the principal’s office of each building. If you would like further
information, please contact building and grounds supervisor John Silvanic at 648-7545.



